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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 
 
TOPIC:  Wind Farm Correspondence 
 
REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 3 June 2014, page 42) 
 
QUESTION No.:  BI-68 
 
Senator DI NATALE: Can I ask whether the department has had any correspondence about the 
issue of wind farms from any specific lobby groups or any other stakeholders? 
 
Mr Hoffman: We would receive, as you would imagine, a large amount of correspondence across 
many issues.  There may well have been correspondence on these matters.  I am happy to take that 
on notice and give a specific answer. 
 
 
ANSWER 
 
The Department of Industry has received correspondence from the Waubra Foundation, the 
Australian Industrial Wind Turbine Awareness Network and members of the community on this 
issue. 


